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4th September 2015  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to the new school year! It has been lovely to see the children return to 
school looking so smart and refreshed after the summer holidays. We welcome all of 
our new pupils and families to Roby Park and hope they have settle in well to our 
school. We also extend a warm welcome to our Mrs Armstrong, our new Year 3 
teacher and Miss Worthington, our new Year 6 teacher. 
As we start a brand new academic year, I feel it is important to keep you, our 
parents, up to date with our development plans and actions for 2015/16. Therefore, 
you are requested to attend a Parent Partnership Meeting on Thursday 10th 
September in the school hall for parents with children in Years 1 to 6. The following 
areas will be discussed: 

 School building plans 

 New assessment arrangements for Years 1-6 

 Pupil Planners 

 Attendance and Punctuality 

 After School Clubs 

 Knee High Club for parents and toddlers 

 
Attendance at this meeting is important in order to receive key information and 
letters. Parent support will be a key factor in helping us with our actions this year. 
The 30 minute meetings will be held at 9am, 2.30pm or 5pm to accommodate all of 
our parents so that they can attend at least one of the meetings. Refreshments will 
be provided. Please complete the reply slip below; indicating which meeting you will 
be attending. 
I look forward to meeting with you all and sharing our ideas with you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr S Hatton   
 

Parent Partnership Meeting – Thursday 10th September 2015 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: ___________________________________________ 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________ Class: _________ 
I will be attending the meeting at: (please tick one box below) 
 
9.00am    2.30pm   5.00pm 

 

 

   


